
From:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/19/2020 08:49:55 AM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Millennium Project Voice Message
 

Good Morning Mindy, 

I attempted to forward a voice message I received yesterday regarding the above-referenced project which is now under your care.
Since my work cell phone would not recognize your number, I called you and played the voice message directly onto your voice message
system.  

Unfortunately, the caller did not leave her name.  Her number is (323) 428-8990. Would you kindly return her call?  

Thank you, 

Elva 

-- 

Elva Nuno-O'Donnell
City Planner, Major Projects
Los Angeles City Planning

6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA 91401
Planning4LA.org
T: (818) 374-5066 | F: (818) 374-5070
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